
09/02/2021 

MR Julian Bosman 
29 Radio AVE 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
jbosman62@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

This is a logical development. Right next door to the existing Public School, this will allow 
parents to drop early childhood attendees and lower school aged children off at effectively the 
same point of destination, rather than having to then to proceed to a second destination. This 
will reduce local traffic, not increase it. It's got my support. 
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